
Film screening at the Embassy of the Republic 
of Angola in Japan

There are six embassies in the City of Setagaya. One of these, the Embassy of 
the Republic of Angola in Japan, will be screening on November 11 this year a 
documentary commemorating the 50th anniversary of the independence of the 
Republic of Angola. The embassy staff are looking forward to meeting the 
attendees, so please invite your friends and register for the event.

■Screening date and time: Saturday, July 12, 2025, 3:00 p.m. to 5:00 p.m.

   (opens 2:30 p.m.)

■Venue: Embassy of Angola in Japan (2-10-24 Daizawa City of Setagaya, Tokyo)

■Application method: Call or fax Setagaya Call by 9:00 p.m. on Monday, June 30.

(Up to 4 people per application) 80 people will be selected by lottery

Setagaya Call Tel: 03-5432-3333  Fax: 03-5432-3100

■Entry Fee: Free (seating is unreserved)

■Note: Successful applicants will receive notification. 

(It will be posted around Friday, July 4.)

The names (list) of attendees will be provided to the Embassy of the Republic of 
Angola in Japan.

[Organizer] Embassy of the Republic of Angola in Japan (2-10-24 Daizawa) 

[Co-organizer] City of Setagaya Cultural and International Affairs Division

Free 
Entry
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